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HUGH RUSS ELECTED VICE PRESIDENT OF THE
BAR ASSOCIATION OF ERIE COUNTY BOARD OF
DIRECTORS

Attorneys

Hugh Russ III

Bar Association of Erie County Press Release
June 29, 2020
 

Hodgson Russ is pleased to announce that Hugh Russ, III has been elected the Vice
President of the Board of Directors for the Bar Association of Erie County for the
2020-2021 term. Read the BAEC's press release here: https://eriebar.org/bar-
association-of-erie-county-announces-results-for-their-2020-2021-board-of-directors-
election/


